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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS  

 
ANNOUNCES: 

 
 

On April 6, 2018, the Superintendency of Banks will celebrate the 20th Anniversary of its 
creation with the presentation of “2017 Achievements and the Strategic Plan.” All of the 
employees of the headquarters in Panama City and its Bank Customer Service branch 
offices in David, province of Chiriqui, and Chitre, province of Herrera will attend this 
meeting. 
 
Therefore, the Bank Customer Service branch offices located in David and Chitre will be 
closed that day, while the headquarters of the Superintendency will close at 12:00 noon. 
 
As a result, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended. 
 
Panama, March 28, 2018. 
 
 
 
         

(original signed) 
Ricardo G. Fernández D. 

Superintendent  
 


